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The teachers and staff of 
the preschool are excited to share 
this thrilling time with your 
children! As adults, it is easy to 
get swept away in all that we feel 
needs to be done before 
Christmas morning, but sharing 
the excitement and anticipation 
of Christmas with your 
preschoolers is one of the 
greatest joys of this time of year.  

I want to thank all of the 
families who have expressed their 
generosity in the month of 
November by donating 
toothbrushes for our food pantry.  
If you are looking for a way to 
help a family in need, please 
check out the two Christmas 
trees in the preschool. These 
trees have a child’s age range 
with specific items listed. If you 
are able to purchase this list of 

items, it would be greatly 
appreciated by all. We do ask that 
these are returned no later than 
December 15th, and are put in a 
decorative Christmas bag. 
Patrons of our food pantry will be 
able to select these gifts for their 
kids as they select their food for 
the month. Thank you to all of 
those families who have already 
helped. Your kindness is 
contagious and teachers our 
preschoolers a very valuable 
lesson. 

Please let me know if you 
are interested in names of a few 
youth and teachers who are 
interested in babysitting. I will 
provide their contact information 
for you! I wish everyone a merry 
Christmas filled with joy and 
celebrations for Christ’s birth!  

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Lehman 

 

 

Merry Christmas!  

 

Looking Ahead 
 DECEMBER 6TH: 

PRESCHOOL CHRISTMAS 
PROGRAM (PLEASE SEE 
BELOW FOR MORE 
INFORMATION) 

 DECEMBER 19TH: 12:40 
MINI CHRISTMAS FAMILY 
SERVICE AND NAVITY 
MAKING 

 DECEMBER 20TH : 
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
BEGINS (NO SCHOOL ON 
THE 20TH) 

 JANUARY 7TH: PRESCHOOL 
CLASSES RESUME 

 JANUARY 16TH : 5:30-7:00 
REGISTRATION KICK OFF 
PARTY 

 JANUARY 21ST : MARTIN 
LUTHER KING JR. DAY (NO 
SCHOOL) 
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP!  

THE KIDS ARE ENJOYING SOME NEW RECESS TOYS IN THIS 

COLD WEATHER THANKS TO YOUR HELP WITH THE YANKEE 

CANDLE FUNDRAISER. WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO FACE 

PAINTING, BALLOON TWISTING, MISS LIZ THE SCIENCE WHIZ 

AND MORE THIS YEAR THANKS TO YOUR PARTICIPATION!  
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CUMC Preschool Christmas Program 

 

You Are Invited! 
CUMC Preschool will be holding our Christmas program on December 6th. We will have two program times to 
better accommodate all of our families who want to share in this event. Please plan on joining us and inviting 
your loved ones as your adorable children share the Christmas story. Look below for your child’s performance 
and drop off time.  

First Performance 5:45 Second Performance 

Classes: All Bunnies, Ducks B (Mrs. Holl 
and Mrs. Russo), Lambs, 3B (Ms. 
Monica and Mrs. Nichols), 3C (Mrs. 
Mayes and Mrs. Ertel), 4D (Mrs. Dilley 
and Mrs. Podgorny), and Alt. K 

Drop Off: Please take your students to 
their classroom at 5:35 pm  

Performance: The performance begins 
promptly at 5:45 pm  

Refreshments: Please pick your child 
up from the stage and join us for 
refreshments following the show! 

 

Classes: Ducks A (Ms. Darci and Ms. 
Agnes), 3A (Mrs.Everhart and Mrs. 
Montgomery), 4B (Mrs. Black and Mrs. 
Zetzl), and 4C (Mrs. Evancic and Mrs. 
Dillon). 

Drop Off: Please take your students to 
their classroom at 6:20 pm  

Performance: The performance begins 
promptly at 6:30 pm  

Refreshments: Please pick your child 
up from the stage and join us for 
refreshments following the show! 
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Cold weather is here. Please remember to wear or pack coats, gloves, and hats 
for your children. They love their outside play time, and we want them to be 

comfortable as they play. As long as conditions allow, and the wind chill 
temperature is above 32 degrees, we will play outside for a chance to get fresh 

air and exercise (hopefully this will help you with naptime later )!  

 

 

CUMC Christmas Eve 

Services 

 

Please join us on Christmas Eve. We would 
love to see you! 

  
3:00 Contemporary Service 

5:00 Children and Family Service 
7:00, 9:00, and 11:00 Traditional Service 

 

School Closings and Delays 

As winter weather approaches, please remember that we follow 
closings and delays posted by Carmel Clay City Schools. We will send 
out text messaging as well. If there is a 2 hour delay, we will be in 
session from 11:00-2:00 on that day.  
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PRESCHOOL FAMILIY MINI CHURCH SERVICE 

CUMC PRESCHOOL WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO A MINI FAMILY WORSHIP 
SERVICE. THE FIRST SERVICE WILL BE A CHRISTMAS SERVICE. WE WILL SING, 
PRAY, AND HEAR A SHORT MESSAGE BEFORE DISSMISSING FOR THE DAY. 
YOU ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AND WORSHIP WITH YOUR CHILD AT 12:40 OR 
PICK THEM UP AFTER THE SERVICE IN THE SANCTUARY AT 1:00. WE WILL 
HAVE MORE SERVICES, LIKE THIS ONE, THROUGHOUT THE YEAR TO 
CELEBRATE JESUS.  WE HOPE YOU WILL CONSIDER ATTENDING AND 
WORSHIPPING WITH YOUR CHILDREN.  

 

WHEN? DECEMBER 19TH AT 12:40 

 

WHERE? CUMC SANCTUARY 
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